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I am a voter in Colorado and am writing about possible election rules revisions. It is paramount to ensure that any
changes preserve the ability of Coloradans to vote and preserve free and fair elections.

I want to ask for clarification on amended rule 2.5.4. This rule needs to clarify that party affiliation will apply only
to a single primary in an election cycle, not requiring it to apply to all primaries for that cycle.

Please reject amended rules 2.13.2 and 8. Both a log of changes and access to electronic devices are crucial to
ensuring election integrity. Providing free and fair elections is of highest importance.

I believe Option 1 provides the best process for ballot separation for unaffiliated voters. However, please take things
farther to provide a failsafe method for voter anonymity.

Finally, cross-jurisdiction voting might allow more flexibility for voting. However, we need clarification or revision
to ensure that counties do not REDUCE the number of voting centers in the county itself, leading to confusion and
reduced voter turnout.

Thank you.

Dara Hargrave

Sent from my iPhone
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